
Year 2 news  28th February 2020 

Year 2 – Indigo, Magenta and Turquoise Class 

In English, we wrote our own biographies about Roald Dahl using research we 

collected about his childhood, employment and significant achievements. We have 

now started to look at the language features we need to use when writing an 

adventure story. This will help us when writing our own sequel based on Charlie and 

the Chocolate Factory over the next few weeks. 

In Maths we have been learning about fractions. We have practised finding 

fractions of shapes, quantities and sets of objects. We have also learned about 

equivalent fractions and how 2 quarters is the same as 1 half.  We will now be 

learning about length and height. We will practise measuring different objects using 

cm’s and m’s, compare and order lengths and solve problems based on length. 

Before half term, we enjoyed carrying out a gymnastics intrasport competition 

where we had to work as a tea to put together a sequence. These contained 

balances, jumps, rolls and different ways of travelling.  

   

In Science, we were introduced to our new science topic. We discussed what we 

already know about plants and generated questions that we would like to find out. 

We then carried out some research using iPads about plants to find out about what 

they need to grow, examples of plants and the parts of a plant. We also went on the 

iPads in computing to learn about what makes a good photo. We used an online 

photo library and searched for images of plants. We then discussed what makes a 

good photo and what the word ‘photography’ means. 

   

 


